C44.
Communication

CW(2) — June 18, 2024

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

To: Assunta Ferrante Item No. 23
Subject: FW: [External] safety bylaw in the community

Date: Friday, June 14, 2024 3:41:56 PM

Sent: Friday, June 14, 2024 1:40 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] safety bylaw in the community

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully

examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing
email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

To Whom It May Concern:

I am member of Beit Rayim Synagogue & School in Vaughan and | support the proposed
bylaw. We applaud the Vaughan Council for taking this bold step to make it safe to enter
houses of worship, schools, and other vulnerable social infrastructure.

Thank you,

Alan Kaplan MD CCFP(EM) FCFP CPC(HC).

Chair Family Physician Airways Group of Canada
www.fpagc.com

Vice President, Respiratory Effectiveness Group'

Primary Care Cancer Lead, Central Region, Cancer Care Ontario
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